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Three-Year Term Contract with Two Years of Renewal Options for Temperature Controlled Drug
Locking Cabinets for the Fire and Medical Department (Single Response) (Citywide)

Many pharmaceuticals require a temperature-controlled environment.  Fire and Medical has been
using refrigerated, locking drug cabinets on their apparatus for 16 years to hold pharmaceuticals for
emergency responses.  The Department currently has 40 cabinets in front line apparatus and would
like to purchase replacements due to failed or damaged cabinets and additions for new apparatus
that may be purchased.

The Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend awarding the contract to the single,
responsive, and responsible bidder, Budd Medical and Fire Equipment LLC, at $105,700 annually,
with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the adjusted Consumer Price Index.  This
purchase is funded by the General Fund and Capital General Fund.
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